
VETO MESSAGE FROM THE GOVERNOR

My office has determined that HB 2293 contains a significant drafting error which would  inadvertently
revoke the right of some accountants to practice in Kansas. Therefore, pursuant to Article 2, Section 14
of the Constitution of the State of Kansas, I veto House Bill 2293. I support the intent of the bill and
encourage the Legislature to pass a corrected version this year so I can sign it into law.

Kathleen Sebelius, Governor
March 21, 2003
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